



TAKE NOTICE that The Oshawa Golf Club Limited (the “Club”) is seeking to update its records regarding 
the contact information of any holders of Class A shares in the capital of the Club.

 

Individuals may have received Class A shares in connection with a share reorganization of the Club in 
1957, or as a former Member of the Club. 

 

Due to the passage of time, and possible transfers of the Class A shares, the Club is not in a position to 
confirm the accuracy of any information that it has relating to the Class A shareholders. Accordingly, the 
Club requests that any individual who is, or believes that they are a Class A shareholder of the Club 
provide evidence of such ownership and contact details (including an e-mail address) on or before 
October 31, 2024 to:   

 

Oshawa Golf Club Limited

160 Alexandra Street

Oshawa, ON L1G 2C4

Attention: Class A Share Register

classashareregister@oshawagolf.com

 

Any questions concerning this Notice should be sent to the Club by e-mail to 
classashareregister@oshawagolf.com. The Club will respond as quickly as practicable in the 
circumstances.

 

Dated this 7th day of August 2024

The Oshawa Golf Club Limited

by:  Brad Franklin - Director of Operations
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